
 

It has been a busy and exciting half term and slowly but surely, we feel that we are getting back to 

some sense of normality This week in school we have been discussing Mary Mother of The Church. We 

have spoken to the children about taking care of their special people at home and have set the children a 

challenge to do an act of kindness at home for their special person… some ideas included, tidying up, 

taking the bins out or our favourite… when you are asked to do something, do it straight away.  

 

Wednesday Word – https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-

word/holiday?pid=MTA101634&v=29.11 

 

RSHE – Please find attached a questionnaire about relationship, health and Sex Education. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=x0ATrNoh2kyKPHKEXDwZoKTNlpYEp19Mh_MNmPJLcv

5UMU85VlA2NExRMDI0OUNDV0pUTlNMOFVCVS4u 

(RSHE) is taught both discretely and within the Personal, Social and Health Education (PSHE) curriculum lessons.  

Some aspects of the RSHE curriculum may be touched upon in other lessons as it shares links with Religious 

Education, Science, Computing and Physical Education. Our RSHE will ensure that content is relevant to the age, 

experience and maturity of pupils. The new statutory guidance for Relationships education focuses on teaching 

the fundamental building blocks and characteristics of positive relationships including: Families and people who 

care for me, caring friendships, respectful relationships, online relationships and being safe. It is compulsory to 

teach RSHE.  

Lateness – After half term, if your child arrives after 8:45, you must take them to the bottom gate by the 

church. School gates open between 8:30 and 8:45 this is plenty of time to get your children in. By arriving late 

staff are having to leave their classrooms to open the gate and this is taking teaching time away from the other 

children who have arrived on time. We urge you to get your child in to school on time. By doing this you are 

preparing them for the future. 

 

COVID Testing – School continues to follow government guidelines. 

• If your child has symptoms (high temperature, a new, continuous cough, and a loss or change to your 

sense of smell or taste). 

• If you have symptoms, they must get a PCR test - a lateral flow (quick) test is not enough.  

• If anyone has symptoms, everyone in the house must stay at home.  

• Please wear a face covering and social distance when dropping off and collecting your child. This keeps 

us and other families safe 

• If any of the children, your family become symptomatic over the weekend or test positive. 

• Please email schoolclosures@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk 

PE TIMETABLE 

CHILDREN MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL TRACKSUIT 

Y1 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y2- Monday & Friday 

Y3 – Monday & Thursday 

Y4 – Monday & Friday 

Y5 – Tuesday & Friday 

Y6 – Tuesday & Thursday 

 

Important Dates for the Summer Term 2 
 

Date  Event  Time  Who  

Monday 07/06/21 INSET DAY CHILDREN DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL All day Pupils 

Tuesday 08/06/21 Children return to school 8:30  Pupils 
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Have a wonderful and restful break and remember to stay safe. 


